

CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION & PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
Science Curriculum Office

Science Curriculum Office
Teacher Resource Center, Room 7
1299 E. 32<sup>nd</sup> Street, Signal Hill, CA 90755
(562) 997-8000 Ext. 2964 ■ FAX: (562) 426-8448

June 3, 2004

Dear Roy,

The Science Office wants to thank you for sharing your time, talent and interest in science by working on the Long Beach Unified School District's Science Fair video production. You were so good to give up your Saturday on April 24, 2004 to assist in its narration.

This Ninth Annual Fair was a huge success with close to 1300 LBUSD students' projects presented. We hope you enjoyed your day on the campus of Cabrillo High School and found the students' projects to be as inspiring as we did.

It was wonderful to meet you and we cannot thank you enough for volunteering to help with the making of this video. We hope this video will challenge and motivate more students and teachers to participate in the District Science Fair in the future. Your dedication and enthusiasm made it obvious that your science teacher, Mr. Fillipow, selected his best students to assist us.

We wish you a rewarding and fun summer.

Sincerely,

Eric Brundin

Science Curriculum Leader

Ladra Van Oast

Barbara Van Oast

Science Coach